
September 19, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

You are cordially invited to attend the Manalapan-Englishtown Middle School’s
Back-to-School Night program. Due to our large student population of nearly 1200
seventh and eighth graders, we have scheduled two Back-to-School Nights. Parking and
your comfort within the school are the major factors in this decision.

The dates of our Back-to-School programs are as follows:

7th Grade – Tuesday, October 8, 2024 from 6:45 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
8th Grade – Wednesday, October 9, 2024 from 6:45 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

The evening begins at 6:45 p.m. You will follow the schedule your child has prepared for
the evening. Please bring this schedule with you when you attend the evening program.
Teachers will explain briefly the content of each course and tell you their requirements
and expectations of the students.

We look forward to meeting you at our Back to School Nights.

Sincerely,

Michael Fiorillo
Dr. Michael Fiorillo
Principal

MF/nh


